Dear Monee Elementary Families,

It is with great pleasure that I introduce myself to you as the new assistant principal of Monee
Elementary School. Ilook forward to joining the Mighty Monee Mustang Family and
contributing to a safe, positive environment that fosters high levels of achievement. With great
enthusiasm, I am eager to begin this adventure in learning with our staff, students, and
families.

It is my 18th year in education and third year as an administrator. For 16 of those years, I have
worked intermittently in the Crete-Monee School district. In my time here, I've been fortunate
enough to be a part of the Coretta Scott King Magnet School, Crete-Monee Middle School, and
now Monee Elementary School communities. On a more personal note, I have been married
for 33 years. My husband and I have two wonderful adult children and one fur baby.

As an educational leader, I value building positive relationships that support academic and
social growth for our students. I am committed to leading in a way that supports our students
as we challenge and prepare them to reach beyond their expectations to become the
competitive and innovative future leaders needed for a more peaceful and equitable world. I
am honored to serve as the new assistant principal of Monee Elementary, and I am excited
about the possibilities that lay ahead for this school year. I look forward to meeting all of our
students and their families as we embark upon a year of exceptional learning experiences.

Sincerely,

Myetta Ali

Assistant Principal
Monee Elementary School



